
Project Update: May 2017 
 
The project is ongoing and I have satisfactorily fulfilled some of the objectives. Sixty-seven 
interviews have been carried out to local people with interesting results that will be useful in 
the management of this species. In addition, with this information and field visits I have been 
able to identify a new locality with the presence of this species. 
 
There were some delays with the analysis of the samples in search of the chytrid fungus, but 
the field samples have already been taken and will be analysed soon. In the same way, the 
analysis of potential distribution is currently being carried out.  
 
In the next months, I will present some results of the project to officials of the Sistema 
Nacional de Áreas de Conservación (National System of Conservation Areas). In addition, I am 
requesting the recording of a reportage on a national news program to increase the scope of 
project results. 
 

 
Children helping to find frogs. 



 
Common Coqui frog before swabbing 


